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INT. WEDDING PARTY - EVENING

People are dressed up at a wedding party. A woman and man’s 
eyes meet. She begins to walk away. He walks toward her.

ALEX
Can we talk?

She turns. 

SAM
Yeah, sure.

EXT. WEDDING PARTY - EVENING

He leads her outside the party.

ALEX
How’s everything been?

SAM
Yeah, good. You?

ALEX
You know I tried to call you... and 
write to you many times...

She looks down.

SAM
Yeah.

ALEX
Can you, maybe... can we talk 
again?

She doesn’t respond.

ALEX (CONT’D)
I just want... us... to be 
something again. I still, still 
dream about you.

She takes a deep breath. 

SAM
You know when we broke up, and I 
started doing the things that I 
did... 
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SAM (CONT’D)
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I was convinced, convinced I was 
doing it because I was so in love 
with you, that, somehow if I do the 
right thing, say the right thing, 
at the right place, at the right 
time, magically you would love me 
again. And the more I pushed, the 
more you pulled. I thought if I 
just push hard enough, you would 
tell me why you left.

Moment between them.

SAM (CONT’D)
I was convinced I was doing it 
because I loved you. Others thought 
I was obsessed with you. It was 
very hard to distinguish which one 
it was at the time.  

(beat)
But after years and years I’ve come 
to realize that, I was addicted to 
you.

Tears in his eyes.

SAM (CONT’D)
Here we are, ten years later. I 
don’t know who you are now. You’re 
different. I’m different. But I 
still feel that anxiety. 

(beat)
That’s why we’re never going to 
work... because no matter how old 
we get, you’ll always be my 
heroine. 

SAM (CONT’D)
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